Crime Comparisons — Citywide
28-Day Comparisons with Overall YTD Comparison by Precinct
(November 3 — November 30, 2020 vs December 1 — December 29, 2020)
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Citywide Summary

Within the past 28-days, the city experienced an overall decrease in violent crime categories. Precincts 6 and 7
— mostly as a result of aggravated assaults and homicides. Most notably, all precincts (with the exception of
12 Precinct) showed reductions in Homicies). Aggravated Assault number overall decreased within most
precincts (with the exception of 4t 7t and 8™ Precincts). This is a contradiction to the overall trending
numbers for this year as it relates to aggravated assaults (one of the crime categories that have been steadily
increasing throughout the year. When looking at robbery numbers, numbers have increased significantly for
most precincts — this is to be expected during holiday season. However, there were still several precincts
that showed significant decreases for this crime category —2"¢, 3", 7" and 9" Precincts. When looking at
year-to-date numbers, however, robbery has shown strong decreases amongst all precincts. Again, many of

these violent crime cases were gun-related, with a gun being present or shots being fired in both aggravated
assault and robbery cases.

Keeping with the overall trend of this year, property crime continues to decline for this 28-day period — with
the exception of 2" precinct, which showed a year-to-date increase of 11%* while all other precincts showed
significant decreases of 20+ precent. Citywide, there has been large decreases in burglary, larceny and
stolen vehicle cases, when comparing year-to-date numbers. Though there were significantly more
Burglaries and Larcenies than we have seen in previous months, overall citywide numbers for both crime
categories still show a particularly large decrease. This December was has reported the lowest overall
property crime, when comparing to the last 5 years. This is the first month of the year where all precincts
have reported a decrease in damage to property cases —one of the crime categories that have been trending
upwards for the majority of the year. Again, most of these cases were gun-related.



